

Bullitt County Public Schools

1040 Highway 44 East Shepherdsville, Kentucky 40165 Phone: 502-869-8000 Fax: 502-543-3608 www.bullittschools.org

TO: Mr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

FROM: Mrs. Rachelle Bramlage-Schomburg, Director of Secondary Education

RE: Resuming Extracurricular Activities

DATE: December 11, 2020

At the November Board Meeting, the BCPS Board of Education in conjunction with the Kentucky High School Athletic Association (KHSAA), suspended all winter extracurricular activities. On Thursday, December 10, 2020, the Kentucky High School Athletic Association approved the start of winter sports allowing districts to begin practicing on Monday, December 14, 2020 with games to resume the week of January 4, 2021. As mentioned throughout the entire pandemic, our primary focus has been and will always be student safety. In meeting with all levels, including Athletic Directors and Principals, we reviewed our Healthy at Sports Guidelines. If approved, we are prepared to allow our winter and spring sports to begin training for their upcoming season following the BCPS Winter Athletic Guidance with controlled practices beginning on Tuesday December 15th and competitions beginning Monday, January 11th.

We request the Board approve resuming extracurricular activities, excluding fall sports, following the BCPS Winter Athletic Guidance and the Kentucky High School Athletics Association guidance document beginning Tuesday, December 15, 2020.